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Comments: Keep 'Roadless Rule' Protections for the Tongass National Forest

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

I am a British citizen who has spent years trying to educate myself in issues surrounding animal welfare and

wildlife conservation. At this time we should be doing our utmost to halt climate change and the global mass

extinction of thousands of species, both caused by human activity and the resulting habitat destruction. However

you decide it's a good idea to open up millions of acres of pristine forest in Alaska's Tongass for logging. This

could have a devastating effect on the wildlife of the region including bears, wolves and salmon.

 

I urge you to drop this disastrous plan and to protect these forests for future generations.

 

Sincerely,

 

David Powell

 

[Position]


